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7th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Welcome back after what has been a lovely half term! I wish to provide you with an update for our final 
half term of the academic year. Firstly, a big well done to our Year 3 and 4 pupils who have just returned 
from an exciting trip away at Pentrellyncymer – they were a true credit to school and yourselves!  
 
Below is an overview of what will be happening in the coming weeks. Please note that additional 
information will be sent out to classes regarding individual events.  
 

 
Dates for the Diary 
 
Wednesday 12th June – Class Photo Day 
All children in school will have their photograph taken by Tempest Photography. These will be available to 
purchase.  
 
Friday 21st June – Year 6 Camp Out Under the Stars 
Year 6 will have their Camp Out Under the Stars activity. Further information will be sent out to year 6 
pupils.  
 
Monday 24th June – Friday 28th June – Transition Week 
This is transition week where all pupils will go to their new class for a week. A letter outlining which class 
your child is in, and the arrangements for transition week will be sent week beginning 17th June. 
 
Thursday 4th July -Polling Day 
School will remain OPEN on this day. Acorns pupils will work in the main school building and the Early 
Years building will be utilised as a polling station. Mrs Ion will communicate arrangements to Acorn parents 
via Seesaw.  
 
Friday 5th July – Staff Training Day 
School will be closed to pupils on this day.  
 
Wednesday 10th July – Jambori 
All pupils in years 1 and 2 will go to the Jambori. Further information will be sent out to pupils in these 
year groups.  
 
Friday 12th July – Year 6 Leavers Concert 
Further information will be sent out to year 6 pupils.  
 
Friday 19th July – Last School Day 
School will be open on this day to pupils. Apologies, as I think the school calendar made it look as though 
we would be closed on this day but we are open.  
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Extra-Curricular Clubs 
Our club timetable will begin next week. Please note that some staff may need to cancel clubs on certain days 
due to Professional Development activities that are already in the diary. Staff will notify all parents of any 
cancelled clubs via Seesaw.  
 
Please note that there will be NO clubs running on the last week of term (Monday 15th July – Friday 19th July) 
 
 
Uniform Orders 
As we approach the end of the academic year, Mrs Phillips is conscious of completing the uniform orders for 
next year to ensure that they will arrive for the September training day. Should you wish to order new uniform 
for your child, forms are available from the front reception. Could all completed forms and payments please 
be returned to school by Wednesday 3rd July to ensure that the orders can be sent off in time.  
 
 
Should you have any questions about any of the above information, please do not hesitate to contact me in 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs J. Jones  
Headteacher 

 


